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Notice of Change to Cross Connection Control Program

As of March 1, 2014, the City of Escalon is making changes and additions to the Cross
Connection Control Program. The City now requires that test results be submitted on the City of
Escalon Backflow Prevention Assembly Test Report Form. A copy of the required form is
enclosed with this letter and is also available for download off our website:
http://cityofescalon.org/departments/public-works/water-department/

We are also requiring that backflow device certifications submitted to the City have the 3 PSID
Buffer (difference between the readings for check valve #1 and relief valve opening point) as
required in the Ninth Edition, Manual of Cross Connection Control. This amendment by the City
will be in effect until further notice.

Device certifications submitted without the required buffer will be considered a device failure
and will be rejected. Questions regarding these changes can be directed to the Public Works
Department 209-691-7470.

Regards,
Matthew Morgan

Chief Water System Operator
Public Works Department | City of Escalon
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